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On April 8, 2014, the Permanent Council held a special meeting to welcome the Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Panama, Mr. Francisco Álvarez de Soto. The meeting was chaired by Ambassador Jacinth Lorna Henry-Martin, Permanent Representative of Saint Kitts and Nevis and Chair of the Permanent Council.
The statutory quorum was established with the presence of representatives of Antigua and Barbuda, Argentina, Bahamas, Barbados, Belize, Bolivia, Brazil, Canada, Chile, Colombia, Costa Rica, Dominica, Dominican Republic, Ecuador, El Salvador, Guatemala, Guyana, Haití, Honduras, Jamaica, Mexico, Nicaragua, Panama, Paraguay, Peru, Saint Kitts and Nevis, Saint Vincent and the Grenadines, Suriname, Trinidad and Tobago, United States, Uruguay, and Venezuela.
The following speakers addressed the Permanent Council:  Ambassador Jacinth Lorna Henry-Martin, Permanent Representative of Saint Kitts and Nevis and Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States; Ambassador Albert Ramdin, Assistant Secretary General of the OAS; and the Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Panama, Mr. Francisco Álvarez de Soto.

Transcripts of the speeches delivered may be found in the minutes of the meeting, document CP/ACTA 1961/14.
The recording of the meeting can be found at the following link: http://scm.oas.org/Audios/2014/CP_OD_1961_04-08-2014.MP3.
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